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N. Dana Moody

Gerald Hill

William Darke

Minutes

Date:  January 23, 2015
Meeting called to order 8:30am, in attendance Dana Moody and Gerry Hill.

Reviewed applications for exemptions received to date, the board voted to grant the exemptions as submitted.  See Journal for list of exemptions granted.

Deb Webster stated there are no unexpected abatements coming in.  We are expecting the same number of between 20 to 30 applications.  We are waiting for several people who came in for the forms or called to get the form on line, to complete the application and turn them in before the deadline of February 1st.  

Once all the appeals are in they will be forwarded the Board’s consultant, Bill Krajeski, to work on.

Deb mentioned to the Board that for Fiscal 2016 that is our full triennial revaluation with the state.  We will suspend the cyclical inspections for the fiscal year to direct the assets to setting the tax rate for 2016.

10:00am  Board voted to adjourn

Respectfully Submitted,

________________________
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